April 2019

Sonshine Preschool

				///		
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	
Birds	1 Hugh	2 Emerson	3 Carter	4 Weston	5 Charlie Happy 5 th Bday! (4/7)	6
7 Easter	8 Cayden	9 Avery	10 Haven	11 Eloise	Brielle Happy 5 th Bday! (4/13)	13
14 Easter	15 Mark	16 Jax	17 Cece	18 Lucas	19 Gabe	20
21 EASTER	22 Jameson	23 Riley	24 Jonathan	25 Jacob Rising	26 Millie	27
28 Gardening	29 Micah	30 Logan	1 Emmalyn Happy 5 th Bday! (5/4)	2 Gracelynn	3 Hudson Spring Program @ Noon	4

We hope you have a wonderful Spring Break! When we get back, we will focus on Easter and what it means to us. We will talk a lot about God's great love for us, even when we are mean or do naughty things! We will finish out the month learning about Birds, Earth Week and Gardening. Our color will be blue & our shape an oval. The letters will be W-Z.

We will begin kindergarten assessments in April and will have the sign-up process for parent teacher conferences ready by the end of the month. They are intended for outgoing preschoolers, but please feel free to schedule a time if you would like to discuss something with me about your 3 or 4 year old. The conferences will be about 15 minutes, depending on how much we would like to cover This year we will again be using Signup.com for scheduling the conferences. It is much easier for everyone to track, and is a great way to be able to look for a time slot that works best for you. I will also have a sign-up sheet available at school, but the most current openings will be online. This conference sign-up sheet will be available at the Spring Program on May 3rd as well. **Conferences will begin the week of May 6**th. We are so proud of the kids and the progress they have shown so far this year! They have learned and grown so much!

Our **Spring Program is on May 3rd at noon!** Over the next few weeks we will begin preparing gifts & songs just for you!

Open Registration is now going strong for both new and returning families. Please feel free to pass the word along to family and friends. If you have not signed up your child for next year yet, please know that Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays are almost full, so if you want certain days, I would turn in your registration as soon as possible.



Brenda Crosby, Director 503-922-2857 sonshinepreschoolgfbc@gmail.com